
Wingham Primary School  

Half Term  

We have had such a busy and exciting term with so many things going on! It has been a jam packed eight weeks 

and I am sure everyone is ready for a short break.  

Parking update  

We wanted to share that we have had such positive feedback from the Village Hall 

Committee and local residents around parking and use of the carpark at the       

beginning and end of the day. Thank you so much for your support and the biggest 

thank you to Miss Burke for being the car park super organiser! 

Use of the Staff Carpark  

Please do not use this space until after 8.30am, if you are authorised to park there and again, please do not    

arrive until after 3.00pm. This allows for our support staff to secure a parking place in the morning.  

The children enjoyed the Halloween activities and disco yesterday, 

thank you to the PTFA for organising.  

 

 

 

 

 

School council will be selling poppy’s after the 

half term holiday.  

 Well done to everyone for their values awards to day.  

 Wishing everyone a restful and happy half term. Ms Douglas  

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

Key Dates  

November 

Monday 4th – Start of Term 2 

Monday 4th – Cultural diversity week 

W.B 11th November—Anti-Bullying week 

Tuesday 12th – Parent Consultations 14.00 – 19.00 

Tuesday 12th—Year 3 Assembly—10.15—10.30 parents welcome 

Friday 15th—Children in Need 

A message from our Y6 Librarian’s    

Tayah and Betty.  

After the half term we are going to 

be fundraising  for our library and 

we would like to get some book 

ends… if you have any to donate 

we would love them for the library!  

Thank you! 

 


